June 13, 2020

Dear Councillor

A decision was made by Brockton council to close the
Riversdale bridge on sideroad 20 to vehicle traffic.

The closure of a bridge of convenience and connection has
severed our small rural community.

This closure has negatively impacted our daily life.

We are left frustrated by the lack of communication and lack of

transparency .

We are asking for a committed action plan for keeping our
bridge .

Sincerely,

Allan, Wendy and Ashly Lamont




